Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Education
REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

APR 18 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. M4 s.2024

DISTRICT - WIDE HUMAN PAPILLOMAVIRUS VACCINE (HPV)
SCHOOL/COMMUNITY BASED IMMUNIZATION ORIENTATION

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

1. In line with Division Memorandum No. 136 series 2024 titled “"Orientation on
Human Papillomavirus Vaccine (HPV) Community/School-Based
Immunization” attended by select PSDS, School Heads and School Nurses,
this Office, through the School Health and Nutrition, requires the said
participants to conduct their respective District — Wide Human Papillomavirus
Vaccine (HPV) School/Community Based Immunization Orientation on April 15
- 30, 2024

2. The Objectives of this activity are.

a. orient all parents of Grade 4 female pupils about Human Papilloma
Virus (HPV) vaccination; and

b. aims to reduce the incidence of HPV-related diseases, such as genital
warts and HPV-associated cancers.

All schools must submit Masterlist of all grades 4 female pupils.

4, The orientation and vaccination of HPV will be conducted with partnership
and collaboration of the Rural Health Units.

5. The target of HPV vaccinations are all female school children enrolled in
Grade 4 Public Schools, aged 9-14 years old.
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6. Immediate dissemination and strict compliance with this Memorandum is

desired. Q/

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V

{ Schools Division Superintendent 91
S0O15
April 15,2024
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